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Brethren and our Masonic Family, 

Wishing to all of you Happy Holidays, especially in these difficult 

times! 

Another year comes to a close. Unfortunately due to the COVID-

19, a year I would say that it was not a very good to many people 

around the globe.  

Affected by this, has been of course our Lodges and our Masonic 

family as well. For most of the year we weren’t able to meet, 

practice, had in Lodge Stated meetings, did Degrees or having any 

other activity us and all the Masonic bodies as well.  

Thankfully the virtual video conference came to the rescue by allow 

us to contact on-line business meetings, pay our bills and especially 

to keep contact with each other. It wasn’t quite the same but at least 

was better than nothing!    

Via zoom last month, we were able to have our first virtual Tiled 

Stated meeting as well as contacting our Annual Officers   

Elections.  

My congratulations to Worshipful Mark Patton, Master elect for the 

ensuing Masonic year as well Worshipful James Arend as Senior 

Warden, Brother Ben Carr as Treasurer and Worshipful Bill Booth 

as Secretary.  

Even though this year’s Lodge activities were very limited, never 

the less I would really like to take this opportunity and thank all the 

Officers and the members for your support and attendance at our 

virtual meetings. 

I am hopping and wishing that the New Year will bring closure to 

the epidemic and allow our lives to get back to normal. 

 

I would like to bring to your attention our Lodge’s zoom meeting 

schedules for the month of December. 

 

From the East 
Joseph Patronas 

Worshipful Master 
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Our next virtual on-line video conference Stated meeting has been 

scheduled for Thursday, December 10
th

, at 7 pm. 

The meeting ID is: 748 876 6741 – no password is needed.     

I would also like to remind you that our Hall Association meeting it 

has been scheduled for Monday, December 7
th

, at 7 pm. 

The meeting ID is: 748 876 6741 – no password is needed. 

 

To accommodate our Ladies having some fun and spending some 

“virtual” time together! 

They will play “country store” via zoom. 

This virtual meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, December 

10
th

, at 4 pm. 
The meeting ID is: 748 876 6741 – no password is needed. 

Playing the game it’s very easy. After connecting to zoom, you will 

copy and paste this link: mfbc.us/m/cpuupw onto your browser 

and just have fun. 

America as the host will explain the game and answer any questions 

that you may have. 

 

For this and any previous Trestleboards as well as any new or 

updated information, please visit our Trestleboard section in our 

website at gtn273.com 

 

 

Be careful and stay healthy. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely and Fraternally 

 

Joseph Patronas, PM 

Worshipful Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


